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Weekly Newsletter – 4th October 2019  

A big thank you for your support for Harvest, the Black Country Food Bank were very grateful.  

   

Reminders 

The zigzags out of school are not for parking on, these are there to enable a clear and safe crossing 

for children and parents entering the school. Please do not park on them, the safety of our children is 

at risk.  

 

Please can I remind parents that the carpark is for the use of school staff and visitors only and 

should not be accessed by parents without prior agreement with the Headteacher.  

 

The roof is finally completed, and the scaffolding should be coming down over the weekend. There 

are still some little bits to fix. If you notice any issues, please bring it to our attention.  

 

If your child is booked into afterschool club, this closes at 5:30pm. If for any reasons you need to 

contact them, please do so on the following number: 01384 – 818878. Children who are not collected 

by 5:30pm a fine will be issued. 

 

All sessions or afterschool club, breakfast club, day-care and nursery should all be pre-booked via 

school buddy, if you are needing an account to be set up, please contact the school office.  

 

If your child is being collected by another adult, please can you contact the school office to 

inform us.  



 

Nut Free School  

We are a nut free school, and this does include chocolate spread and Peanut Butter. Thank you for 

your cooperation.  

 

Social Media: We all use social media within our daily lives and whether it’s WhatsApp or Facebook 

or another app, it’s a wonderful way to communicate with others.  

               
However, can I remind all adults (we already remind the children) that you should never post 

anything you would say to someone’s face and whatever you post it is there forever.  

I am raising this matter to specifically remind parents that if you have issues about school, these 

need to be brought to our attention. If anything, inappropriate links school, staff or children on any 

social media, appropriate action will be taken.  

 

Attendance - is vital to a child’s education and please parents can we ask you contact the office on 

the first day of your child’s absence and if they need to go to the doctors, medical evidence must be 

provided to ensure a child’s absence is recorded.  

 

Reading Buddies – If there are any parents that would like to hear our children read and are willing 

to have a DBS completed. Please contact Mrs Holden-Gough and we will be happy to organise the 

appropriate paperwork.  

 

Autumn Term 2019 – Dates for the Diary  

Date    Event 

09/10/19 Year 1 Class assembly 2:30pm  

10/10/19 Year 2 Inspire 1:30pm – Parents invited to attend 

15/10/19 Year 3 Inspire 1:30pm – Parents invited to attend 

17/10/19 Year 1 and 2 Visit to Harvington Hall  

17/10/19 Year 4 Inspire 1:30pm – Parents invited to attend 

21/10/19 Year 4 Visit to the Sycamore Centre 

22/10/19 Year 5 Inspire 1:30pm – Parents invited to attend 

23/10/19 Parents Evening – appointments will be sent out closer to the time 

24/10/19 Year 6 Inspire 1:30pm – Parents invited to attend 

24/10/19 Halloween Disco – more information to follow next week 

25/10/19 House Day – children to come in their house colours 

School closes for half term 3pm 

04/11/19 School Returns at 8:30am  
 

http://www.facebook.com/
https://www.instagram.com/

